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Inquiry into student pathways to              
in-demand industries 

On 20 May 2025, the Legislative Assembly agreed to the following motion: 

That this House refers the matter of how students can be better supported with advice 
and pathways for jobs in in-demand industries, including through TAFE and other 
vocational routes, to the Economy and Infrastructure Committee for consideration and 
report no later than 30 September 2026. 


